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Deliverable: 
Strategic Plan  
Documentation of the 
strategic choices that will 
guide your work  
 
Partner Engagement: 
Meet to gain consensus 
on goals & objectives 
Approve final Strategic 
Plan 
 

Template: 
Strategic Plan 
 

Preview: 
Strategic Plan 
Template with 
instructions  
January 10, 2023 
 

Submit To: 
Electronic Handbook 
(EHB) by June 2, 2023 

 

May 
2023 (Q4) 

Deliverable: 
Performance 
Improvement 
Measurement System 
(PIMS) Report 
An electronic 
submission that 
captures quantitative 
outcomes of your 
Network Planning grant 
 
Template: 
External system used  
to input data (no 
template) 
 
Preview: 
Review during webinar 
April 19, 2023 
 
Submit To:  
Electronic Handbook 
(EHB) open for 30 days 
July 1-31, 2023 

  

 

Deliverable: 
Final Programmatic 
Report 
A narrative that 
captures grantee 
responses about the 
results of their grant 
funding, sustainability 
efforts and 
recommendations to 
FORHP 
 
Template: 
Provided by FORHP 
Program Coordinator  
on April 19, 2023 
 
Preview: 
Review during  
webinar 
April 19, 2023  
 
Submit To:  
Electronic Handbook 
(EHB)  
 

Deliverable: 
External Environ-
mental Scan 
A scan of trends that 
impact the relevance 
and sustainability of 
your Network. 

Partner Engagement: 
Provide data, personal 
knowledge and 
experiences  
Meet to engage in 
sense-making 
 
Template: 
External Environmental  
Scan Template 

Preview:  
External Environmental 
Scan Template 
November 8, 2022 

Submit To:   
Your TA Coach via email 
by February 10, 2023  

 

 

Deliverable: 
Source Book 
A compilation that 
relays to the public 
the accomplishments 
of the 2022 grantees 
 
Template: 
Source Book 
Template  
 
Preview:  
Template with 
instructions  
March 7, 2023 
 
Submit To:  
TA Coach via email 
by May 12, 2023 
 
 

 

April 14 May 12 June 2 

July 
2023 (Post)  

 July 1 to July 31  90 days post grant 
  

Sept.  

2023 (Post) 

Deliverable: 
Grantee Directory 
A compilation of 
2022 grantees to 
serve as a reference 
guide 

Template: 
Grantee Directory 
Template 

Preview: 
Template with 
instructions 
available 
July 20, 2022 

Submit To:  
TA Coach via email 
by August 12, 2022 

 

 March 10 

August 
2022 (Q1)  
August 12 

April 
2023 (Q4) 
  

June 
2023 (Q4) 

March 
 2023 (Q3) 
  

Deliverable: 
Network Organizational  
Assessment  
Using the Organizational 
Assessment Road Map to 
identify your path to 
formalizing your Rural 
Health Network 

Partner Engagement: 
Individually complete 
assessment. Meet to 
engage in sense-making 
 
Template: 
Network Organizational  
Assessment Road Map 

Preview: 
Template             
November 16, 2022 

Submit To:  
Electronic Handbook 
(EHB) by April 14, 
2023 

  
 
 
 

 

February 
 2023 (Q3) 
  February 10 

Deliverable: 
Network Statement 
A short narrative that 
describes the 
underlying reasons for, 
and aspirations of,  
your network. 
 
Partner Engagement: 
Reach consensus on 
Network Statement 
 
Template: 
Make A Statement  
Tip Sheet 
 
Preview: 
Make A Statement  
web blast 
January 18, 2023 

Submit to:  
Your TA Coach via email 
by March 10, 2023 

 


